





Wednesday 13th January 2021

Dear Families,

Many of you have expressed your gratitude for the way the staff have worked very hard in such a short space of time to put in place remote learning. This feedback means a lot to us. I will make sure to pass on your helpful and positive comments to the team who will, I am sure, be delighted to hear how well their efforts have been received by both parents and pupils.

The staff are working extremely hard at the moment, developing learning strategies to best deliver remote learning whilst also teaching pupils in school. This is against a background of rapidly shifting government guidelines and a worsening national health situation. Leaders and teachers have never been under so much stress and strain. Under these conditions, their professional and personal commitment to the children makes me very proud to work alongside and lead such amazing people.

We are, of course, only human and we are constantly seeking ways to improve how we teach remotely. For many of us, as for you, this is completely new. Please do let us know what is working so we can refine how we support your children and we will do our utmost best to listen and adapt, within the constraints of time and staffing capacity.

Finally, I would like to thank you myself and on behalf of everyone, for once again being so supportive at this critical time. There is no doubt that as we enter even more difficult times than experienced before, it will be our collective cooperation and community spirit that will be needed to help get us all through this and support our children the best we can.

Thank you

Nicole Reid

Nicole Reid

Executive Headteacher